
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
ACCOUNTING SERVICES 

CHIEF MOUNTAIN REGIONAL SOLID WASTE SERVICES COMMISSION 

The Chief Mountain Regional Solid Waste Services Commission (“the Commission”) is requesting 
proposals for the services of a qualified Chartered Professional Accounting Firm to conduct the audits of 
the Commission’s Annual Financial Statements as per the requirements of the Government of Alberta’s 
Municipal Government Act along with other required and regulatory reports for the years 2024 through 
2028. 

RFP Title:   2024 – 2028 Accounting and Audit Services 

RFP Closing Date:  February 15, 2024 2:00 pm MST 

For further information or to receive a copy of the RFP, please contact:     
    Marian Carlson, SEO 
                                                          Email:  chiefmountainsolidwaste@gmail.com 
                                                          Telephone:  403-625-0201 
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